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If agreement is not reached with the Executive Council on aspects of 
verification, or if the approved verification plan cannot be put into action, 
verification of conversion shall proceed through continuous monitoring with 
on-site instruments and physical presence of inspectors.

83.

Conversion and verification shall proceed according to the agreed plan. 
The verification shall not unduly interfere with the conversion process and 
shall be conducted through the presence of inspectors to confirm the 
conversion.

84.

85. For the 10 years after the Director-General certifies that conversion is 
complete, the State Party shall provide to inspectors unimpeded access to the 
facility at any time. The inspectors shall have the right to observe all 
areas, all activities, and all items of equipment at the facility. The 
inspectors shall have the right to verify that the activities at the facility 
are consistent with any conditions established under this Section, by the 
Executive Council and the Conference. The inspectors shall also have the 
right, in accordance with provisions of Part II, Section E, of this Annex to 
receive samples from any area of the facility and to analyse them to verify 
the absence of Schedule 1 chemicals, their stable by-products and 
decomposition products and of Schedule 2 chemicals and to verify that the 
activities at the facility are consistent with any other conditions on 
chemical activities established under this Section, by the Executive Council 
and the Conference. The inspectors shall also have the right to managed 
access, in accordance with Part X, Section C, of this Annex, to the plant site 
at which the facility is located. During the 10-year period, the State Party 
shall report annually on the activities at the converted facility. Upon 
completion of the 10-year period, the Executive Council, taking into account 
recommendations of the Technical Secretariat, shall decide on the nature of 
continued verification measures.

Costs of verification of the converted facility shall be allocated in 
accordance with Article V, paragraph 19.
86.


